
Dear North Creek Homeowners 
 
We know that many of you have submitted requests for installing the Govee lights and are 
awaiting a final decision.  The ACC committee, as well as the property manager (Lindsay), 
discussed and are providing the following guidelines.   
 
The installation of the Govee must meet the following guidelines:  

1. The light wiring must match the soffit for it to remain after the holiday season. 
 
 
2. If the light wiring doesn't match the soffit of your home, it must be removed after 
the holiday season within 15 days. (@Lindsay can you verify the dates proposed?) 
 
 
3. Any extension cord used to power the lights must not be visible/dangling.  
 
Homeowners with installed lights whose installation fails (starts to fall/becomes detached) will 
be given a written notice to become compliant within 15 days to repair/remove before fine is 
issued.  ( @Lindsay can you verify the dates proposed?) 
 
Homeowners are required to provide pictures/ 
diagrams of planned installation with submission of request.  
 
Lights are allowed to be turned on during national holidays and the following festival dates: 
 
New Year’s Day January 1 
Martin Luther King’s Birthday 3rd Monday in January 
Washington’s Birthday 3rd Monday in February 
Memorial Day last Monday in May 
Juneteenth National Independence Day June 19 
Independence Day July 4 
Labor Day 1st Monday in September 
Columbus Day 2nd Monday in October 
Veterans’ Day November 11 
Holiday season (2nd week in November through 2nd week January) 
 
Festival dates can change each year 
Holi (festival of colors) - Mar 25, 2024 
Diwali (festival of lights) - Oct 31, 2024 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the property manager.  
 
Thank you for your understanding as we move to complete the review process of submitted 
request. 
 

ACC Committee  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Holi
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Diwali

